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September 1, 2015
Chris Gangnes
665 Camino De Los Mares #100
San Clemente, CA 92673
Dear Mr. Gangnes,

Thank you for scheduling an appointment for a consultation  with Dr. X on 8/31/2015 at 7:00 AM in San Clemente.  We look forward to your visit and would like this time relaxing while as informative and educational as possible. The initial consultation is an important time for you to become acquainted with Practice X and and Dr. X and discuss some of the latest techniques in plastic surgery/dermatology/aesthetics/etc. so that you can gain an understanding of Dr. X’s philosophy of facial plastic surgery/ dermatology/aesthetics and he/she can gain an understanding of your needs, desires, and expectations. Our goal is to have happy, satisfied patients. This can be achieved only if patients are informed and have realistic expectations.  

At Practice X we are committed to providing aesthetic medicine of the highest quality and excellence, while ensuring your safety and helping you realize your goals.  (Insert practice credentialing statement.)  We were voted by the Orange County Register as the #1 Cosmetic Surgery Center in Orange County 2007 through 2015.  Once you meet with us, you will be confident that having your procedure at Practice X will be the right choice.  

(Additional credentialing statement about practice or provider) All surgical procedures are performed at Pacific Coast Ambulatory Surgery Center, a fully-accredited, nationally recognized facility, known for its excellent patient care in San Clemente and throughout Southern California. We offer competitive pricing and flexible payment plans, and we will go over financing options at your consultation if you are interested.  We look forward to meeting with you soon.  Please call us if you have any questions before your appointment. 

If you are not able to make your appointment and would like to reschedule, please call us to let us know at least 48 hours in advance.  Dr. X sets aside about 45 minutes – 1 hour for your consultation so that you can have all your questions answered in a relaxed atmosphere and have a good understanding of your concerns and the plan to achieve your goals when you are done with your visit.  If you are unable to make your appointment without letting us know, it leaves a big block of time open that another patient could have benefited from.  We want to make your time here valuable so that you get the maximum benefit from your consultation. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (949) 555-1212.  Or, you may visit our web site at www.mypatientexperience.com for additional information. 

Warm Regards,

Chris Gangnes
